From: To:

Subject: RE: Minor Variance Application A2023-057 - 84 Maple Hill Drive - Submission of Support for Staff Report

RECOMMENDATIONS A & B

**Date:** Friday, May 12, 2023 2:14:10 PM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

image003.pnq image004.png image005.png image006.png image007.png image008.png image009.png

Hello Mary and Peter,

I am forwarding your email to our Committee of Adjustment staff so that they can confirm acceptance of your comments for the meeting.

Anything else, you are welcome to follow up with them about the meeting.

## Regards

## Sheryl Rice Menezes, CPT

Planning Technician (Zoning) | Planning Division | City of Kitchener 519-741-2200 x 7844 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | <a href="mailto:sheryl.ricemenezes@kitchener.ca">sheryl.ricemenezes@kitchener.ca</a>



Customers can now connect with the City anytime by calling the 24/7 Corporate Contact Centre at **519-741-2345**.

## From:

**Sent:** Friday, May 12, 2023 11:36 AM

**To:** Sheryl Rice Menezes <Sheryl.RiceMenezes@kitchener.ca>

**Subject:** Minor Variance Application A2023-057 - 84 Maple Hill Drive - Submission of Support for

Staff Report RECOMMENDATIONS A & B

Hello Sheryl,

Further to my earlier inquiry about the Minor Variance Application for 84 Maple Hill Drive, Kitchener, thank you sending me as requested the Staff Report dated May 8, 2023 to the Committee of Adjustment.

I am the property owner immediately adjacent to the subject property.

Please accept this email as my submission of support for the Staff Report RECOMMENDATIONS A & B, as noted in the Staff Report under the heading Zoning By-Law 2019-051.

Please acknowledge receipt – thank you.